
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2018-M-034 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Waste Management – Landfill Attendant Contract Guidelines 

Agenda Date: June 19, 2018 

Attachments: Guidelines 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
This memorandum is: 
 

  To be received for information 
OR 

 To recommend that Council consider the following motion: 
 

That Council receive memo 2018-M-034 regarding the proposed changes to the Waste 
Management Landfill Attendant Contract Guidelines. 
 
INFORMATION: 
 
After reviewing our current landill guidelines.  The Committee included a couple of items that 
are highlighted in the attached copies of the guidelines. 
 
 
 
 
 
Prepared by:              Reviewed by: 

Deb Larochelle 
Public Works Clerk  
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